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NEW FORM 6.9 APPLICATION TO UPGRADE TO ASE 3118 

Several Fire Protection Systems Contractors are starting to 

install the new ASE 3118 that was discussed in Built 

Environment Bulletin 01 - January 2020 

To assist in making this transition smoother, Tasmania Fire Service (TFS) has developed an 

additional Form 6.9 to allow for the correct processing of an application to replace the ASE 2118.  

The Form 6.9 should only be used for existing system upgrades where the alarm system has an 

existing ASE 2118.  Where a new alarm connection is being made, permit holders are required 

to continue to use the Form 6.2 - Alarm Signaling Equipment (ASE) Application. 

In the Built Environment Bulletin 01 – January 2020, we mentioned that there were going to be a 

number of information sessions run around the state for the rollout of the new ASE 3318s.  Due 

to the Government restrictions regarding the COVID-19 virus pandemic we are no longer looking 

to offer those information sessions. 

In their place, we are working to provide additional content for the TFS website.  The next task is 

to create a video to demonstrate the ASE 3118 behavior.  Once this is complete, we will post it 

on our website for reference. 

We have added in an ‘ASE Quick Start Guide’ and updated the ‘Frequently Asked Questions’ 

(FAQ) to our website for your reference. 

CODE OF PRACTICE FORMS ONLINE 

We have now placed all the Code of Practice forms on our website.  We will continue to maintain 

these forms so you can be assured you are using the current version.  Please use the current 

form by downloading the link on the website when required. 
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http://www.fire.tas.gov.au/userfiles/leighr/file/20200401%20-%20Built%20Environment%20Newsletter%20March%202020/Built%20Environment%20Bulletin%2001%20January%202020.pdf
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